
From Josh Teel: 

 

I have attached the layout for the East side courthouse lots and a rough drawing of the DOA shop.  

The parking lot would add 25 spaces (24+1 ADA). It sits roughly where our current lot (11) is but would also 

take about half of lot (10). There are currently 65 official parking spaces (not including street parking) around 

the courthouse, adding 25 would be a significant improvement to help with events like jury trials and tennis 

tournaments. This would help with the parking taken away by the idle hour, back side of main street 

businesses, and our health department. I have attached a few pictures from a jury trial this week of the parking 

around the courthouse.  

The DOA bus barn is 86'x40' with six 14' garage doors, three exterior walk doors, and a small storage room. It 

would have basic utilities, water, power and sewer. It would house the four department on aging/transportation 

buses, the emergency management trailer and pickup, and lawn/courthouse maintenance equipment (mower, 

snow bush, ice melt, etc.).  

We have developed plans for the southern lots, but continue to inquire about purchasing all 5 lots together for 

future development.  

Lastly, I asked Jennifer Wolfe to reach out about the grant for the DOA bus barn. The funding window has 

closed, and may not have a good chance of reopening. We will most likely need to look at other grants and 

funding sources for this specific plan.  

Jury Trial Parking Pictures: 

 

 

DOA Barn Plan: 



 

 

 

 

 

Current GIS with Lots 



 

 

DOA Bus Barn & Parking Lot 

 

 

DOA Bus Barn and Parking Lot Zoomed In: 



 

 

 

 

 


